
21/09/2021 

MRS AG Black 
ST 
Freshwater NSW 
Virginia@yoghurtpots.com 

RE: DA2021/1541 - 20 Albert Street FRESHWATER NSW 2096

Hi there, this sounds like a great idea. Freshwater needs more local restaurants. The high 
street economy needs livening up. Often we want to go to dinner and all the restaurants are 
full. I can’t wait to go to this one ….it sounds great. I’m also desperate for the grocery store to 
open, Can I just note this high street and local economy definitely needs this. Anyone who 
moved to a busy high street and then wants to go and complain about noise of that said high 
street honestly needs their heads read. What on earth did you expect? If you want quiet then 
move to a farm! It was your choice to purchase here. If it bothers those people then install 
soundproof walls and glass. I just read the article in northern beaches review and as a local I 
want to throw my full support behind this and more restaurants with out door eating areas. This 
is very very exciting, Thankyou 
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